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CAP 1616 – Stage 1 ‘DEFINE’ Gateway 

Checklist of Requirements 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This checklist has been developed to ensure that Change Sponsors address relevant regulatory requirements when compiling their submissions to 

the CAA. Completion of this form does not in itself guarantee CAA approval. The CAA will review and assess the actual content of the Change 

Sponsor's submission, before making a regulatory decision on whether the relevant regulatory requirements have been addressed satisfactorily. 
Change Sponsors should refer to the contents of CAP 1616 and CAP 1616f for further guidance on the requirements listed below.  

Gateways 

To help Change Sponsors and affected stakeholders track how a proposal is progressing and to give greater certainty that the Change Sponsor is 

following the process correctly, the CAA applies a series of three Gateway sign-offs during the seven-stage process. A sign-off provides the CAA’s 

ACP Reference Number ACP-2023-033 

ACP Title London Oxford Airport - Instrument Approach Procedures - RWY01 and RWY19 

Change Sponsor Oxford Aviation Services Ltd 

Consultancy (if applicable) 
This ACP is currently being conducted and written by OASL; Merlin Aerospace Consulting Ltd is providing 
guidance as to the process 
 

Approved Procedure Design 
Organisation (if applicable) 

TBC 

Gateway Date 28 June 2024 
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Please provide any additional information below which is relevant to the Stage 1 ‘Define’ Gateway submission. 

Noise Report.    

Oxford does not have the capability to actively monitor noise (this is not a requirement for an airport the size of Oxford and this will not change 

unless it becomes a regulatory requirement) and noise contours have never been previously produced before at Oxford. To meet the needs of 

CAP1616, WPS has been contracted to produce a noise report and noise contours based on the current operation. Whilst it was expected that the 

report would be completed by the end of May 2024, the draft report contained a few textual and model errors and had to be re-run; however, owing 

to booked holidays within WPS, the report was issued to Oxford until 13:00 on 13 June 2024. The report has not been distributed to stakeholders 

as part of the engagement and the CAA has advised that if noise in included as part of the current operation that the report could be introduced at 

Stage 2. However, as the report is now available, it is our intent to include it as part of the Stage 1B submission to both the CAA and upload the 

report onto the Airspace Portal. 


